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Leighton O’Brien renews ties with
Chevron in Asia
Leading software and field technologies firm Leighton O’Brien (LOB) has renewed its ties
with Chevron International Pte Ltd after winning a multi-year renewal agreement for the
provision of tank and line testing and wetstock software throughout Chevron’s equity
sites in Singapore, Malaysia, Thailand, Cambodia, and Hong Kong.

The contract extension is a testament of the two companies’ strong and valuable partnership, said
LOB CEO Reed Leighton in a company release.

He added, “Leighton O’Brien’s wetstock software and field technologies will enable Chevron to
continue to adopt best-in-class technologies to manage environmental risk and maintenance issues,
particularly with modern fuel formulations impacting the health of tank systems.”

Under the new contract, the company is set to introduce an enhanced technology suite, which brings
together testing and wetstock management data and reporting onto a single unified platform.

LOB operates in 19 countries offering technologies that enable customers to achieve the tightest
storage systems, lowest fuel losses, and most accurate wetstock management.

It has 57 distributors worldwide and seeks to further expand the network.
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